Thomas Probst

While I appreciate this new list, I don't believe the MPCA is fulfilling its duty to protect Minnesota
lakes by refusing to acknowledge the effects of sulfates on fish and other wildlife and by not
establishing limits for sulfates in impaired waters. To say nothing of actually enforcing those limits.
Minnesota — and Minnesotans — deserve more from the MPCA.



